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   Assignment due: 
Lesson 18 A Way to 
Wealth. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Understand how 
investments can lead to 
increased wealth. 
Comprehend and 
calculate simple and 
compound interest. 
Questions:  What is an 
investment? 

What is compound 
interest? 

Assignment due: 
Lesson 18 A Way to 
Wealth. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explain the role of 
interest in saving and 
investing. 
Questions:  What is an 
investment? 
What is compound 
interest? 

 

Assignment due: 
Lesson 18 A Way to 
Wealth. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Understand how 
investments can lead to 
increased wealth. 
Comprehend and 
calculate simple and 
compound interest. 
Questions:  What is an 
investment? 
What is compound 
interest? 

Assignment due: 
Lesson 19 
Understanding Taxes 
and Inflation. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explore how taxes 
impact financial 
decisions. 
Questions:  What is 
inflation? 
What are taxes? 

 

Assignment due: 
Lesson 19 
Understanding Taxes 
and Inflation. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Analyze how inflation 
might affect saving for a 
long-term goal. 
Questions:  What 
causes inflation? 
How do you pay taxes? 
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    Assignment due: 
Watch Biz Kids 
Episode 112 
Introducing 
Entrepreneurs. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Discuss where to put 
your money. 
Questions:  What is 
an entrepreneur?  
How can you become 
an entrepreneur?  
 

Assignment due: 
Do Activity Sheets for 
Episode 112 Introducing 
Entrepreneurs.  
Today’s Lesson: 
Do Activity Sheets for 
Episode 112. 
Questions:  
What skills do you need 
to become an 
entrepreneur? 
 

Assignment due: 
Watch Biz Kids 
Episode 113 The Biz 
Kid Challenge. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Do Activity Sheets for 
Eps 113.  
Questions:  What is a 
bank? 
What is a mutual 
fund? 
 

Assignment due: 
Do Activity Sheets for 
Episode 113 The Biz Kid 
Challenge.  
Today’s Lesson: 
Do Activity Sheets for 
Episode113 The Biz Kid 
Challenge. 
Questions:  
How can you earn 
money? 
Where can you look for 
jobs? 

Assignment due: 
Shark Tank Worksheet 
Today’s Lesson: 
Analyze Shark Tank and 
answer questions on 
the worksheet.  
Questions:  
How can you earn 
money? 
Where can you look for 
jobs? 
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     Assignment due: 

 
Today’s Lesson: 

 
 
 
 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 

 
 
 

 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 

 
 
 

 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 

 
 
 

 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 
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Assignment due: 
Lesson 18 A Way to 
Wealth. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Understand how 
investments can lead to 
increased wealth. 
Comprehend and 
calculate simple and 
compound interest. 
Questions:  What is an 
investment? 
What is compound 
interest? 

Assignment due: 
Lesson 18 A Way to 
Wealth. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explain the role of 
interest in saving and 
investing. 
Questions:  What is an 
investment? 
What is compound 
interest? 

 

Assignment due: 
Lesson 18 A Way to 
Wealth. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Understand how 
investments can lead to 
increased wealth. 
Comprehend and 
calculate simple and 
compound interest. 
Questions:  What is an 
investment? 
What is compound 
interest? 

Assignment due: 
Lesson 19 
Understanding Taxes 
and Inflation. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explore how taxes 
impact financial 
decisions. 
Questions:  What is 
inflation? 
What are taxes? 

 

Assignment due: 
Lesson 19 
Understanding Taxes 
and Inflation. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Analyze how inflation 
might affect saving for a 
long-term goal. 
Questions:  What 
causes inflation? 
How do you pay taxes? 
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 Assignment due: 
Apply 3-1 Pam’s Pet 
Shop. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Make the necessary 
changes as instructed to 

Assignment due: 
Apply 2-1: Bees 
PowerPoint 
Today’s Lesson: 
Change the text font. 

Assignment due: 
Extend 2-1 Monarch 
Migration. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Make changes as 
instructed in the book. 

Assignment due: 
Extend 2-1 Monarch 
Migration. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Make changes as 
instructed in the book. 

Assignment due: 
Lab 2-1 Pluto Close Up 
Today’s Lesson: 
Create a new 
PowerPoint 



 

the PowerPoint 
Template.  
Questions: What is a 
transition? 
What is animation? 
 

Insert a picture to 
create a background. 
Insert and format 
WordArt. 
Format slide 
backgrounds.  
Find and replace text 
and check spelling. 
Questions: How do you 
change text font? 
What is WordArt? 
 

Insert pictures and 
change picture styles. 
Insert WordArt for the 
heading. 
Change fonts and font 
sizes. 
Questions: 
What is WordArt? 
How do you change the 
size of a picture? 
 

Insert pictures and 
change picture styles. 
Insert WordArt for the 
heading. 
Change fonts and font 
sizes. 
Questions: 
What is WordArt? 
How do you change the 
size of a picture? 

 

presentation using the 
celestial theme.  
Change the text font. 
Insert a picture to 
create a background. 
Insert and format 
WordArt. 
Format slide 
backgrounds.  
Find and replace text 
and check spelling. 
Questions: How do you 
change text font? 
How do you change the 
design theme? 
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      Assignment due: 
7-1 Key Concepts: 
Focusing on Market 
Segments 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explain how to 
evaluate market 
potential.  
Questions:  What is 
market 
segmentation? 
What is 
psychographics?  
 

Assignment due: 
7-2 Key Concepts: 
Positioning for 
Competitive 
Advantage. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Describe the three 
common positioning 
strategies?  
Questions:  What is a 
market position? 
What is consumer 
perceptions? 
 

Assignment due: 
7-3 Key Concepts: 
Competing for Market 
Segments. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Explain direct vs. 
indirect competition 
to consumers. 
Questions:   
What is indirect 
competition? 
What is price 
competition? 

Assignment due: 
7-4 Key Concepts: 
Learning about the 
Competition. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Discuss the types of 
information 
businesses need to 
know about their 
competition. 
Questions:  What is 
market intelligence? 
What is trade shows? 
 

Assignment due: 
Do Chapter 7 Review. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Do Chapter 7 Review. 
Review Marketing 
Terms. 
Review Marketing 
Concepts.  
Questions:  What is 
geographic 
segmentation? 
What is mass 
marketing? 
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Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 
 
Questions: 

 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 
 
Questions: 
 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 
 
Questions: 
 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 
 
Questions: 
 

Assignment due: 
 
Today’s Lesson: 
 
Questions: 
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Assignment due: 
Read Chapter 12 
Fast Review Pgs. 178, 
181, and 183. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Know the functions and 
characteristics of 
money. 
Know the services that 
banks offer. 
Questions: What is the 
function of money? 
What are some services 
a bank offers? 

Assignment due: 
Chapter 12 Review. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Do Using Business Key 
Words and Review 
What You Learned. 
Questions: What is the 
Federal Reserve 
System? 
What is EFT? 
 

Assignment due: 
Workbook Pages 79-82. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Do Key Words, Key 
Concepts, Analytical 
Skills and Reading Skills. 
Questions: What two 
types of banking 
accounts are there? 
What are credit unions? 
 
 

Assignment due: 
Chapter 12 Test. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Test on Chapter 12. 
Questions: What is 
collateral? 
What is a mortgage? 
 
 

Assignment due: 
Chapter 12 Test. 
Today’s Lesson: 
Test on Chapter 12. 
Questions: What is 
collateral? 
What is a mortgage? 
 
 


